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Long Overdue: Why public libraries are finally eliminating the

late-return fine  

Imagining a Fine Free Future

Fine Farewells: LJ’s 2022 Fines and Fees Survey
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As a motivator to return items on time. 
Patrons think the library is getting those funds, therefore they are
supporting the library.

Fines affect families and economically disadvantaged patrons most.
Instead of encouraging them to return the items, those late items do not
come back at all for fear of fines.
Reduced use of the library because of fines on accounts.



The City takes in on average $4 million dollars in fees across all departments. Using
an average of the overall totals for library fees, the total contributed by the library
would equal .875%. Overdue items alone equal only .4265% of total City fees.



Staff time/stress
Inferior customer service creating a combative atmosphere
Lessens library use
Loss in materials





With Council approval, an amendment to the City Ordinance
would be made to eliminate overdue library fees.
We can begin as early as October 1st coinciding with the new
fiscal year.
Patrons with lost items on their accounts could then return their
items with no fear of being fined. 


